
OPEN  

DAYS 

You will have a chance to meet some of  the staff, view a short 

presentation, and most importantly have a look at our Early Years 

setting, which reflects children’s needs and interests. 

 

Thursday 2nd November: 9:30am & 2:00pm 

Tuesday 7th November: 9:30am & 2:00pm 

Thursday 16th November: 9:30am & 2:00pm 

Tuesday 21st November: 9:30am & 2:00pm  

 

Please contact the school office on 01403782789 or  

office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk to book your place. 

We look forward to welcoming you soon!  

 

Is your child due to start 

school in September 2024? 

We are delighted to be able to 

offer four Early Years open 

days. 


